
   

Inver College, Carrickmacross, Co. Monaghan 

  Annual Admission Notice 2020/2021
The following Annual Admission Notice has been prepared by the board of Inver College in 

respect of the admission of students to the school for the school year 2020/2021. This notice 

was published on 28/11/2019.

Number of available places in First Year Group: 72

Number of available places in Special Class

A copy of Inver College’s Admission Policy is 

available at:

School website www.invercollege.ie 

School office (for printed copy)

By emailing info@invercollege.ie 

An Application Form for admission to Inver 

College is available from 28/11/2019 

School website www.invercollege.ie 

School office (for printed copy)

By emailing info@invercollege.ie 

All applications to the First Year Group or the Special Class in Inver College will only be 

accepted after the 28/11/2019 and the CLOSING DATE for receipt of applications is the 

19/12/2019. Applications received after this date will be considered and processed as late 

applications in accordance with the school’s Admission Policy.

All applicants to the First-Year Group will be 

notified of an offer of a place or refusal of 

admission by:

20/12/2019

Successful applicants to the First Year Group 

must confirm their acceptance of an offer of 

admission to Inver College by completing and 

returning the Acceptance Form on or before:

20/01/2020 
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